
 
 
 ABJ ‘One to One’ Technology’ Update 
by ​G. Lakeman 

 

As we have introduced and worked through the EICS One to One Technology Initiative 
for the 2016-2017 school year, we have provided opportunities for smooth transition by 
providing classroom computer carts.  Beginning in semester 2, the expectation is that 
each student will provide their own technology for classroom use.  We will only have 15 
Chromebooks available for individual student sign out each day.  These Chromebooks 
are for emergency situations where a student has forgotten their device at home, or has a 
damaged device. 

Attention current participants in the Chromebook Leasing Program. 
As part of EICS' leasing service, it has decided to offer parents the option for parents to purchase 
their students' current leased Chromebook for an additional $120 above the $65 fee that has been 
paid. The $185 total investment is $65 less than current retail prices for this unit. 
If you would like to purchase your child's device, please go through the following steps: 
  
1) Log into PowerSchool 
2) Choose your student and choose "Additional Resources" 
3) Choose "Tech Resources" and click on "EICS Chromebook Lease Program" 
4) Choose "Yes" when prompted to purchase the device. 
The deadline to sign-up to purchase and pay the $120 is March 31, 2017. 
  
Please contact your school if you have any questions.  ​Any devices purchased will be warrantied 
and serviced by IT until June 30. After that date, there is no warranty or support on the device. 
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